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Kirkland, April

From: Elizabeth Hurd <hurde@husson.edu>
Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2019 8:59 AM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: CMP corridor 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Dear Madams or Sirs, Please do not let this tearing down and destruction of our pristine mountains take place. This would be a 

very regretful decision and monumental neglect of our forests. Not only is this a wide swath the first time around, CMP will need 

to have access to the power lines for generations to come. I remember when I was a little girl and interstate 95 was being built 

through Topsham, which was necessary. The clear stream that ran through my parent’s property turned orange and was never 

clear again. There were no more fish and the wild life either died or went away. Do we want Western Maine to become built up 

like concrete cities, where the wild habit die off? Please keep our entrance sign reading “Maine-the way life should be”. Thank 

you, Elizabeth Hurd 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


